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Date of Briefing: 25 November 2021 
Project Title  
Digital Platform Population Non-Filers 

Purpose: What is it you want to share with the group? 
One to Many letters 

 Author: Which part of HMRC is leading on the work and who is the contact? 
Wealthy are leading on the project. 

              
          

 

Detail: 

This letter is being issued to individuals who have been identified as having an online 
presence which is likely to generate income that should be declared via a Self Assessment 
return, and have notified us of their intent to file but have yet to submit their 2020/21 return.  
As this is their first time submitting a return we are writing to these customers in advance of 
the 2020/21 filing deadline to remind them of what they need to do to submit a return and how 
they should declare any income from digital sources. 
If the customer has an agent a copy of this letter will also be sent to them. 

 

Timing 
 

HMRC will issue the letters in November 2021 

Other relevant information 

A copy of the letter has been attached below. 
 
It is also to be understood that, due to various external factors outside of our control, the 
dates that letters are to be issued may be subject to change.  
 

Appendices 

Non-filer Agent 
Letter.pdf

Non-filer Customer 
Letter.pdf  

                           

 

 


